
Commander
Seventh Coast Guard District

Miami, FL 33131-3050

December 11, 2015

Dear GovernorHaley,

I again want to express my sincere thanks for taking time from your busy schedule to meet
with me recently. As we discussed, the Coast Guard enjoys robust partnerships with South
Carolina state and local agencies, which help us better serve the people of your state.

I am also glad that you had an opportunity to meet CAPT Gary Tomasulo, the Commander of
Sector Charleston. As we discussed, he serves as the operational commander for the Coast Guard
in South Carolina, and has a strong working relationship with state, local and private sector
partners.

If your schedule allows, we would very much like to host you at Sector Charleston, Air
Facility Charleston, a Coast Guard cutter or any other Coast Guard unit in the state for a first­
hand look at the work our men and women do on behalf of the citizens of South Carolina. My
Governmental Affairs Officer, Mr. Eric Driggs, can coordinate your visit with your staff and he
can be reached at 305-415-6742 or at eric.driggs@uscg.mil.

Thank you again for your time and efforts on behalf of the State of South Carolina. I look
forward to working with you to keep South Carolina and the nation safe.

Sincerely,

~N
Rear Admiral, U.S. Coast Guard

The Honorable Nikki Haley
1205Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 30334


